
 
Emerald Woods Residents’ Association Executive Meeting 

MINUTES 
 

Date: December 14, 2022, 7:15 pm (Facebook Video) 
 

Attending: Goretti Pernitzky, Mark Vuotari, Christine Lowe 
 

Regrets: Kim Tytler, Keely Storr, Christine Guptill, Jessica Bradley 
 

• Goretti summarized the EWRA Children’s Holiday Party.  We had 16 children (and their 
parents/family) attend.  One child did not attend so a call will be made to that parent to 
arrange for pick-up of their child’s present. Craft stations and snack selection were well 
received, and comments and feedback were very positive. May want to consider 
reintroducing “Santa’s” involvement for next year as some parents had looked forward to 
taking photos with Santa. Goretti will submit receipts for supplies and snacks to Keely. 
Discussed increasing the registration fee next year to offset increase in cost of room rental 
and supplies. Possibly cut the clean up time by ½ an hour to save on rental fee.  
 

• Criminal behaviour was discussed as it relates to recent car break-ins, “porch pirates”, the 
Kijiji scam and the assault on Bridlepath. Goretti will contact Councillor Bradley’s office, 
Constable Cibischino and Constable Burleau to invite them to our next meeting scheduled 
for January 11th to discuss and residents will also be invited to join. 

 

• Goretti discussed that we should have a second member of the Executive assigned to check 
emails regularly to assist Keely with responses to residents. A call was made for someone to 
volunteer for the position.  This remains as an action item until next meeting. 

 
 
Meeting adjourned at approximately 8:00 pm. 


